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SLBICOA Fire Committee Report June 7 2022

Activities  
The fall / winter season has been quiet. Equipment maintenance 
has been completed. 

Initiatives from 2021 season:

From Agm: Motion allocation funds for capital be carried forward 
each year in order to build up fund. Passed.

Fire Smart Initiative turned out exceptional! great participation by 
all areas.Committee members: (Blair Sapergia North End),( Lynn 
Brown, Ken Entwhistle, Menno Giesbrecht  South End), (Greg 
Agerbak,Lorreta Burke Rick D Bay area Point Road and Easy 
Street) We had two meetings and additional support from Al Brown 
Alvin Kozar Cathy Lofgren (our video presenter) and Deana and 
Todd Reynolds and Larry Coles as well as Greg Bellisle. I feel 
fortunate to have been part of a great team !!!! 

The final report to FireSmart Canada has been submitted, as is on 
the N54 Website.(38 pages)

Annual Spring Cleanup: 

Motion put forth at Annual meeting and passed (details to be 
worked out with each area.

Adapters for several pumps received and be will installed during 
mainteance tour.
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Financial

Spring maintenance tour has been completed by Greg Agerbak.

Our spring meeting will be scheduled for later this month.

Rick Dansereau
Secretary


